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Senate Honors Officer Bradley Haas 

 
CONCORD, NH – Senator Dan Innis (R-Bradford) and Senator Denise Riccardi (R-Bedford) issued the 
following joint statement today on the Senate passing of SB 592-FN, renaming Route 127 from Central 
Street in Franklin to the town line of Sanbornton as Officer Bradley Haas Memorial Highway: 
 
   “I want to thank my colleagues for honoring Officer Bradley Haas for his brave sacrifice. Officer 
Bradley’s heroic life, his love his fellow citizens, and his protective mission will always be remembered,” 
said Senator Innis.  
    
   “Officer Bradley Haas gave his life protecting Granite Staters last November. We honor him by naming 
a portion of Route 127 from Central Street in Franklin to the town line of Sanbornton the Officer Bradley 
Haas Memorial Highway,” added Senator Riccardi. 
 
 
Background: Officer Bradley Haas was from Franklin and spent three years as a military police officer in 
the U.S. Army. Haas served with the Franklin Police Department for 28 years as a patrol officer and 
eventually became police chief. Haas retired in 2008 before going to work for New Hampshire Hospital 
as a security officer. Haas was killed protecting Granite Staters at New Hampshire Hospital in Concord on 
November 17th, 2023.  
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